
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SECURITY 
HANNIBAL HOUSE 
ELEPHANT AND CASTLE LONDON SE1 GTE 

TELEX 883669 TELEPHONE 01-703 6380 EXT GRO-C 

Your r 1 r*nce: 
Our reference: 

Professor A L Bloom 
Dept of Haematology 
University Hospital of Wales 
Heath Park 
CARDIFF 
CF4 4XW 16 May 1983 

Dear Arthur 

Following our telephone conversation, I have today both spoken to and 
minuted Dr Keith Fowler of Medicines Division to draw his attention to 
the possible need to institute new labelling requirements for FVIII 
concentrates derived from plasma taken before the new FDA regulations 
came into force. 

I have also asked him whether, for products currently available in the 
UK, it would be possible to find out the period in which the donors were 
bled and whereabouts in the USA the donor centres supplying each manufacturer 
are situated. 

I have asked if he will treat this as a matter of the utmost priority. 

With best wishes. 

Your* sincerely 

GRO-C 

DIANA WALFORD 

DHSCO001206_0001 


